
HB 1956 -- NO-DISCHARGE PERMITS

SPONSOR: Deaton

This bill prohibits the Missouri Clean Water Commission from
exempting any entity from the requirement to obtain any water
pollution permit based on licensure under the Missouri Fertilizer
law, unless the entity is producing products that are commercially
sold to an end user.


